
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

July 27, 2020 6:09 pm 

Good Evening from Luther Manor.  The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.   

 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve.  Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can.  Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help!  Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
 

● Congratulations to Wendy Wang, our Staff Accountant who is our most 
recent Mission Possible Winner.  If you recall once a month we honor a staff 
member(s) for embodying Luther Manors Mission of “Share God’s love by 
enriching the lives of older adults” and for going over and above the call of 
duty.   
 
All of us are asked to take on additional responsibilities from time to time. It’s how 
we respond to such opportunities - with a willingness to help however we can - 
that truly matters. Add a smile to that helpful, can-do attitude and you have 
Wendy.  When there was a need for a payroll specialist on Luther Manor’s 
finance team, Wendy did not hesitate to jump in and learn payroll, in addition to 
her regular accounting responsibilities. These extra duties and extra hours meant 
that employees were paid accurately and on time - which means everyone was 
happy!  
 
If that weren’t enough, Wendy used her connections to make sure that Luther 
Manor had extra masks & PPE to help carry us through the COVID-19 pandemic 
as healthily and safely as possible.  
 
Join us in thanking Wendy for showing respect and compassion, while 
demonstrating that everyone matters.  Showing her willingness to learn 
something new, saying “yes” to a challenging request and finding ways to go 
above and beyond, Wendy has made our Mission Possible!   



 

 
 

Campus Updates 
 

● I thought of a follow up to last week where I alluded to our efforts to make sure 
we are covering resident basic services that we do every day, as well as trying to 
do our best to make up for the impact of Covid-19.  What came to me was 
something I have shared before, which was a sign I once saw in a barber shop…  
There was a large wall to wall sign in this barber shop that looked like a giant 
border which said “If you love your haircut tell ten of your friends, if you don’t tell 
me”.  With that said, if we can help you with your loved one in any way please be 
sure to let us know.  Conversely, if you love what you are hearing from your 
loved ones, or what you are seeing, please be sure to refer us to others that may 
have a need.   

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 

● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


